
 

Port of Fleetwood 

NOTICE TO MARINERS No 012 of 2024 

RIVER WYRE FLEETWOOD 
No. 3 Buoy 

 
MARINERS ARE ADVISED that the Starboard Hand Buoy No.3 in the River Wyre, 

Fleetwood is off station. 

All mariners are advised navigate the area with caution, especially during the hours of 
darkness. 

For any further information please contact Fleetwood dock on vhf channel 12 during tide 
times. 

 

Steve Hearn 

Marine Manager, Fleetwood 

16th April 2024 


